From: Carol Davidson

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:52 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca> Subject: Enviro Event Exemption Motion Meeting June 8, 2022

Dear Members of Council,

On October 13, 2021, Richmond Hill Council resolved that "Council requires Regional Councillor Perrelli to provide full reimbursement to the City for the Enviro Day event such that no taxpayer dollars will be used to cover the amount owing of \$139, 623.30." That was the right decision then, and it's the right decision now. Uphold the rules that govern non-city events. Don't undo your good work and set a precedent that allows Council members to use public funds at will.

Send a message to the taxpayers of Richmond Hill that you have our backs. Democratically keep Council deliberations and decisions public. We may thank you in October.

Carol Davidson, Ward 1 25 Green Meadow Cres. Richmond Hill